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WELCOME 
 

Hello ECRA families!  

Here are the last of the 

updates and information 

for May and the 

beginning of June.  We 

hope you all have a safe 

and happy holiday 

weekend.  Don’t hesitate 

to contact the school with 

any questions or concerns 

you may have. 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES  
 

May 31: Memorial Day-no school 
 

June 1-3: Final Exams for grades 7-11 

June 1-2:  Senior Presentations 

June 4: Field Day for Secondary 

              A flyer with more information  

              will be sent out soon. 

June 4:  Progress Reports 

June 5: Senior Graduation  
 

ALL EVENTS/MEETINGS ARE VIRTUAL 
 

 

MEMORIAL DAY 

There is no school on Monday, 
May 31st in honor of Memorial 
Day.  Have a nice and safe 
holiday. 

 

REGISTRATION 
 

Registration is now open for everyone. 

registration link is: 
https://enroll.aps.edu  

  

Contact the school at 505-314-2212 and ask 

for Brenda or Rebecca if you need 

assistance.   Their office hours are between 

8:00 and 4:30 Monday through Friday. 

 

https://enroll.aps.edu/
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ECRA STUDENT DAILY  

COVID-19 QUESTIONNAIRE  
(if you choose in-person learning) 
 
 

Each day before sending your child to school, 

please review the following questions regarding 

your child’s health. 
 

If you answer yes to any of the questions: 

Please do not send your child to school. Contact a medical 

provider or call the COVID Hotline at 855-600-3453, then 

call the health office at ECRA. 
 

Questions for ECRA Students Before They Go to School 

1. Does your child currently have a temperature of 

over 100.4 degrees? 

2. In the past 24 hours, has your child experienced: 

o Sore throat, runny nose, congestion 

o New frequent, dry cough (for students with 

documented chronic allergies/asthma, a 

change in baseline cough) 

o Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 

o Diarrhea, vomiting 

o Loss of taste or smell 

o New onset of headache 

o Fatigue or muscle or body aches 
 

3. Has your child recently been in close contact with 

anyone who has exhibited any of these symptoms? 

4. Has your child recently been in contact with anyone 

who has tested positive for COVID-19? 
 

 

Reviewing these questions daily and making good 

decisions can help us prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

DIGITAL SURVEY 
Please be on the lookout for a short 

survey in your email early next 

week.  It is about your student’s 

digital services and needs. It will 

only take a few minutes to complete and is required 

by the Public Education Department.  Unfortunately, 

if our families do not participate, the schools funding 

can be negatively impacted.   
 

MIDDLE AND HIGH SCHOOL 

EXHIBITIONS 
Students are hard at work preparing for 

exhibitions.    Invitations will be sent out 

soon so students can present what they 

have learned this year.  
 

High School (grades 9-11): June 7-11 

Middle School: June 14-18 

 

WATER BOTTLES  
We need your help!  Students that are 

attending school onsite need to bring their 

filled water bottles to school every day.  

We are having to buy additional water 

bottles for students that forget to bring 

them.  Please help us by making a water 

bottle check part of the morning or nightly routine. 
 

 

If any family has a positive case of 

COVID-19, please contact Brenda Garcia or 

Jennifer Mercer at 505-314-2212 as soon as 

possible.  ECRA is required to report cases to the 

New Mexico Public Education Department. Thank 

you for helping us keep everyone safe!   
 

 

 

Have a wonderful 

weekend! 


